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State of North Caroiina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

Division of Solid W&e Management 
9.0. Box 27587 l Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. Martin, Governor 
William W. Obey, Jr., Secretaq 

.r:lly 20, 1990 

Mr.VictorWeeks 
Sqm%md Branch, b&&e Mamgemmt Division 
US EPA Ret&on IV 
345 courtlard street 
Atlanta, Geozyia 30365 

Subject: Final Health ark3 Safety Plan for &medial 
Investi~~on/Feasib~i~StudyatHadnotpclint 
Bdudxial Area ard Lhited Scqe Irmstigation at Sites 
6, 48 and 69 
Masine 0x-p Base, Camp Las-, NC617CC22580 
Jackscmville, Onslow Cmnty, North Carolina 

Wiliiam L. Meyer 
Director 

cearMr.weeks: 

The North Cziro?jm Ekqmfmd 
reviewedthesubjectd~ 

sction has received ard 
anA offer the follc4kq cxmmnts: 

1. Fage 1. The phone number I..stxd fo2: the F&xm control 
(%rdxratAhUnivemity is Lmxr~. Tbe cmrect number 
is l-800-672-1697. It is x+eammded that the rest of the 
emergency phone - beA. 

_~.--_--A ,-._ - -.-__ 
_.. "' 

Fage 22. - 1t'is StaM 't.Gt advan 
- -_ __ 

-b 2. 

3. 

4. 

pmvid&MoEmy &Timcmel~willbe~topexfonn 
site wor3c utflizirq Kevd, A &ax&e&ion. i!&ancW trahirg 
isneoessarywhmevc-aSelfCkmtam&Bwathing~tus 
(SC%&) isused: this inclukdLev~Bpmbxtion. 

Page 2" Xt is stated that an HNU with a 11.2 eV laq will 
be used to monitor air. Ihe m is available with a 10.2 or 
11.7 eV lamp, not a 11.2 eV lamp. 

Page 43. Thearr0wsontheenmqencymutetithehospital 
mparstimeccrnscmringblocate. It is B this 
routebemarkedwith acolo;red highli*t.m. 
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State of North Carolina 
Department of Envjronment, Heaith, and Natural Resourcec 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
P.0, Box 27687 * Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. M&n, Governor WiKiml L, Moyt: 
Wilfiam W. Cobey, Jr., Secretary Difectcr 

16 August 1990 

Mr. Carl R. Froede, Jt. 
Superfund Branch, Waste Managemerrt Division 
US EPA Region IV 
345 Courtland Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30365 

Subject: Commurnty Relations Plan 
US Marine Corp Base, Camp LeJeuzze, l$ZD617002580 
Jacksonville, Onslow County, North Carolina . 

IDear Mr. Froede: 

The North Carolina StiI,..:::‘;~>d Section has received and reviewed the subject 
document, Please note that the correct name of NCDEHNR is the North Carolina 
Departn’ient of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources. This should be corrected in 
the list of Acronyms and on page 4 of the text. 

The North Carolina Superfund Section appreciates the opportunity to review this 
document. if you have any questions or WC& !%e to discuss the subject document, please 
contact Lee Crosby or me at (919) 733-2801. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Bu tier 
Environmental Engip r 
Superfund Section 



Mr. vheks 
7-20-90 . 
paqa2 



Fax Record 

North Carolina De-p. : y ‘: iif’ - vironmer!* end Nate s. .? 
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.irm receipt of document(s) 


